Beact Haven Schoo! Dictrict

Eighih Streef & Beach Avenue, Beack Hoven, N] 05008 Thesdore £. Looffier
httpsf e beachhavencohool com/blicd/ Superintendent of Sohoots
PH- 809-472-2471 theffler@becchhavencehaolcom.

It i the mivcion of the Beach Haven Board of Education and the Beash Hoven Elomentary Sohoo! Dictriot to provide pupile with an

education which allows them to experivnce appropriofe high expectations, alfowing them te bhecome caring, recponsibie pitizens,

wlttmately having the ckifle necescary Lo solve tamplex problome, and the desive to ctrive for exceflence as life-ling learners.

April 231d, 2024
Beach Haven Families,

At Beach Haven, we are committed to improving our services for your children. We feel that our
shared services agreement with the Stafford CST has been going well. Even though Stafford has
offered our parents the opportunity to join their SEPAG, T would also like to have a more local
connection with our families here. I invite you to a brief SEPAG meeting on Thursday, May 2nd,
at 6 PM in our Gym. The purpose of the meeting is to gather information from the parents of our
special education students to help grow our services for your children,

SEPAG is a parent advisory group focused on systems issues, not individual advocacy, so please
do not come to discuss individual students. Those questions can be referred to your child's case
manager.

BH SEPAG May 2nd, 2024, 6:00 PM - 6:30 PM

Agenda:

¢ Introduction
What do you like about the services we have?
What would you like to see us improve on?
What support or resources do you need as parents?
Where do we go from here? Next Steps...
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Theodore Loeffler
Superintendent/Principal



